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Dear Office of Fossil Energy -  Whoa! We just learned of this LNG export proposal. How could this proposal
 conceivably be in the public interest? It would negatively impact on reasonable domestic prices by reducing
 supplies available for domestic sale. On a long-term basis, the recent flush of natural gas extracted within the
 United States ought to be conserved for extended future domestic use. If we are to suffer the environment
 consequences of fracking and pipeline leaks at least we should have access to the product at the lowest practicable
 cost.

                                                                                                Sincerely,

                                                                                                Wilmot Hastings,
                                                                                                Northampton, MA 01060
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